Washington, D.C. 20505

15 November 2006

Ms. Meredith Fuchs

The National Security Archive
Gelman Library, Suite 701
2130 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20037

Dear Ms. Fuchs:

The office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator has received your
2 November 2006 Freedom of Information Act request. Our officers will review it, and
will advise you should they encounter any problems or if they cannot begin the search
without additional information.

We have assigned your request Reference No. F-2007-00188 (Archive #
20062027CI1A343). Please use this number when corresponding with us about this request
so that we can identify it easily.

Sincerely,
=7 ol
| Scott Koch

Information and Privacy Coordinator
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